
Congratulating  
the Class of 2023
On behalf of the St Michael’s community, I congratulate 
the Class of 2023 on their exceptional performance this 
year. They have demonstrated academic excellence across 
multiple domains, building on the VCE success of previous 
years. We are proud that they graduate from here as 
confident, accomplished, and ethical citizens capable of 
leading in their fields of endeavour.

Mr Gerard Houlihan 
Head of the School

Top students

Our cohort at a glance

60%
of students 
received an ATAR 
over 80

Impressive subjects – Subjects where students attained the highest number of study scores over 40 

Creative and 

Camille Letts 
ATAR: 99.35 
Dux of the School

Asher Pang 
ATAR: 98.85

Christopher Burton 
ATAR: 98.8

Rosa Sherman 
ATAR: 98.55

Freya Haggren 
ATAR: 98.45

84.13 34 17.6%
Median ATAR Median Study Score Study Scores over 40

Alec Carey 
ATAR: 98.45

Olive Johnson 
ATAR: 98.25

Sebastien Taylor 
ATAR: 98

of students 
received an ATAR 
over 98

13%
of students 
received an ATAR 
over 95

Performing Arts

Visual Communication Design (40%) 
Art Making and Exhibiting (38%) 
Art Creative Practice (33%)
Theatre Studies (25%) 
Music (25%)

Humanities and 
Business 

History - Revolutions (33%)
Philosophy (30%)
Business Management (21%)

English and other 
Languages 

French (80%)
Italian (29%)
Literature (21%)

Unit 3 and 4 perfect study scores
The following students received a perfect study 
score of 50 in a particular subject:
Camille Letts   Literature  
Yasmin Wingfield  Health and Human Development  
Oscar de Brouwer (Year 11) General Maths

Science and 
Technology

Maths Methods: NHT (80%)
Applied Computing: Software 
Development (40%)
Physical Education (36%) 
Systems Engineering (33%)
Physics (29%) 
Food Technology (29%)

35%
of students 
received an ATAR 
over 90

6%

VCE 
Results


